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Aut:,ust 12, l9o0 

Dear Rafael: 

Ma~y tha~ks for your kind letter regard­
ll1g my appointment as Assistant Secretary 
for Inter-American Affairs. I appreciate 
yvur thoughtful ne ss in takin 6 the time to 
wr1te. 

With ~~~ry guud wish, 

Sincerely, 

I ..,/• 

Thomas C. Mann 

Mr. Rafael P1co, President, 
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico, 

Government Development Bank 
for Puerto Rico, 

San Juan, Puerto Rico. 
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